
1

Raywood, Simon

From: N HILL <
Sent: 15 August 2024 10:06
To: Cottam Solar Project
Subject: En010133

I feel the government are making a big mistake if they allow the Cottam scheme.  
We will be losing our food security but also allowing private companies to control our energy security it is wrong and 
when new technology appears and ground solar is deemed not viable by these private companies they will simply go 
bankrupt having made their money and us the tax payers will have to try and sort this environmental disaster the UK 
economy is in a bad enough state without further problems down the line I feel if this is past it is reckless behaviour 
by a government obsessed with net zero in my opinion  
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